
D.R. NAYAPALLI COLLEGE, BHUBANESWAR 
Phone No. �0674-2973 191 

e-mail - drnc22@yahoo.com 

Notice No:- DRNC/os/23 

NOTICE 

Date:-c5/e/23 

In pursuance to the govt. order it is 
mandatory for all the colleges to organize 
walkathon on the eve of Hockey World 
Cup. Hence all the students are directed 
to take part in the walkathon scheduled to 
be held on 07.01.2023 at 7 A.M. 

Principal Prinopai 
0.R. Nayapalli Colieyt 

Nayapalli,Ehubanes w* 
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